Message

From: Phoebe Allen [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=AO3A58F730B043B29694303FCB145BEF-PHOEBE ALLEN]
Sent: 9/8/2020 10:45:49 AM

To: Michael H. Tate [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=2¢7f993058ea44bab730de3a731¢48b9-Michael M. Tat]
Subject: Staff Report: Part 2 - IBEC DDA - City Final

Attachments: PH - IBEC DDA - City Final (2) 09.08.20.pdf; PH - IBEC DDA - City Final (3) 09.08.20.pdf

Importance: High

Michael,

Due 1o the imited email size the first email wouldn't et me send these attachments. This is the
remaining pages that are part of the DDA

Thank you,

Phoebe Allen, Management Assistant: City of Inglewood

Feonomic & Community Development Department

Planning Division: One W. Manchester Boulevard, 47 Floov, Inglewood, CA go301
V{310) q12-5672  Fmail: psims@cityofinglewood.ory




